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                           1 July 2025  

Dear Families of Year 6, 

Year 6 End of Year Production 
 

We are pleased to announce that the Year 6 production this year will be ‘Ye Ha!’, the wildest musical 

in the West!  

 

"Ye-Ha!" squeezes all the fun and adventure of the old west into a 

wonderfully wild musical comedy. Something stinks in Splodge City - 

and it ain't the drains! Mad Dog McNut and his gang are running wild 

and Wilbur Hubbard, cowardly cook at the Fordoor Saloon, lands the 

job no-one wants - Sheriff of Splodge. Luckily for Wilbur, Billie-Jo 

Brisket and her faithful steed Lightnin roll into town to lend a hand, 

and suddenly the race is on to save the town. It's a rootin- tootin 

tale of crazy cowboys, barmy baddies, masked heroes and hidden 

gold! 

 

Performances will take place on Wednesday 16th July at 2pm and Thursday 17th July at 7pm.  

 

Tickets will be issued on a first come first served basis so please be prompt in completing the Google 

form below in order to book a seat. There is a maximum of 2 tickets per child initially, however 

please write your additional requests on the booking form and we will try to accommodate them if 

we have spares. You will not be able to attend without a ticket. 

 

Children under 5 are not permitted in the hall during the performance. This is because we know 

every child performing has worked very hard and we want to give them the best chance to 

demonstrate their talents. Please ensure you make childcare arrangements for any younger children 

for the duration of the performance. Siblings in school will see the show during school and do not 

need to attend the above performances. 

 

Please be aware that the taking of photographs and filming during the productions is not 

permitted in order to maintain the safety and security of our children. You are very welcome to 

take individual photographs or film footage of your own child after the performance.  As in previous 

years, there will be a professional recording which will be made available to Y6 families this year via 

an online ‘shop’. Professional portrait photos will also be available. It will cost £15 for the show 

recording and one photo of your child in costume. Details of how to access this shop will follow – each 

family will  be given a unique code to access their child’s photo only.  

 

School may also take some photos and add them to Google classroom in the usual way. It is 

important that you are happy for your child’s individual photo to be taken both by the school and 

the professional photographer. All group photos will be included unless you advise us as a matter of 



 

urgency that you do not want your child to feature and we will not photograph your child. Please 

remember that no images or film may be uploaded onto the internet or any social network 

sites in any form. We ask that you complete the form in the link below to agree that you will not 

upload either film footage from the recording or photographs onto any social networking or photo 

sharing website to ensure the safety of the children. Clearly, we cannot upload the photographs 

unless you agree to this.  

 

Please complete the Google form here to order tickets and give photograph consent for school and 

professional photographer by Tuesday 9th July. We will let you know when the online shop for 

digital downloads of the show and professional photos is available for purchases. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 

 

 

Stanley Barson, Darren McLaughlin and Mary Smyth  

The Year 6 Team  
. 

https://forms.gle/sZskigNhnJDEqP196

